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South Florida Water Management District

3301 Gun Club Road @ P.O. Box 24680 ® West Palm Beach. FL 35416-4680 @ (407) 686-8300 @ FL WATS 1-800-452-2045

CON 24-06
Regulation Department

April 3, 1992

Mr. Mike Duever, Director

National Audubon Society
Audubon's Ecosystem Research Unit
Rt. 6 Box 1877

Naples, Fl. 33999

/’/)’l K
Dear Mr.Pfoe(er:

Subject: Haynes Williams Citrus Project, Application No. 901231-53 e
In a letter to the District dated November 11, 1991, Mr. Scott Hedges, indicated that you
may have existing well or water table data for the Kissimmee Prairie Sanctuary. As you may
be aware, the District is currently reviewing a surface water management permit application
for a citrus grove proposed immediately south of the Sanctuary. Any information concerning
the Sanctuary water table would be a tremendous benefit to staff in understanding the
hydrology of the area, and any potential effect of the proposed citrus grove on the
Sanctuary.

I thank you for your cooperation in advance. If you have any questions in regards to the
above mentioned application please contact Ginger Sinn at this office.

Sincerely,

Terrie Bates, Director
Natural Resource Management Division

c: Mr. Scott Hedges
Ms. Leah Schad

Croverning Board.
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